

Twice the Joy! Sisters and Tepeyac OB/GYN Patients Give Birth a Day Apart



"With her first child, Kelly went to Tepeyac OB/GYN in Fairfax, a prolife health care center. She went to a provider closer to home for her second pregnancy, but after seeing the difference in care she received, she later returned to Tepeyac. "They were pushing genetic testing, they were pushing birth control so hard," said Kelly. But at Tepeyac, she felt that the providers saw the inherent value in her child.

That became even more evident when the couple had a miscarriage.

"We were at Tepeyac for that and I was so grateful because they called the baby by her name," said Kelly. Seeing her sister go through that experience convinced Abigail to go to Tepeyac for her pregnancy care too. "

Click Here to Read Arlington Catholic Herald

Welcome Dr. B: Dr. Thomas Burns III joins Tepeyac OB/GYN

This month, Divine Mercy Care and Tepeyac OB/GYN are pleased to announce the addition of Dr. Tom Burns to the Tepeyac family.

Dr. Burns earned his medical degree from the Medical College of

Virginia in 1995 and stayed on at the Medical College of Virginia to complete his OB/GYN residency in 1999. Dr. Burns has been board certified since 2001.

Raised in Northern Virginia, Dr. Burns returned in 1999 and established the medical practice where he worked for 24 years. During this time Dr. Burns also served on the teaching faculty of George Washington University for 11 years. Dr. Burns was a Fellow of the American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists through 2023 and is now a member of the American Association of Pro-Life Obstetricians and Gynecologists as he knows that they better represent the interests of both physicians and patients.

Dr. Burns joins Tepeyac after a long tenure caring for a primarily highrisk and low-income population. He is excited to practice with a group that is committed to life-affirming care informed by his faith. Dr. Burns and his wife have 7 children and are busy with all that comes with raising a family.



Dr. Bruchalski Featured Speaker at Celebrate Life Conference June 27-29, 2025

In answer to an overwhelming call for unity "for such a time as this," the Pro-Life Women's Conference and National Sidewalk Advocacy Conference have combined to create the Celebrate Life Conference. The mission of the combined effort is to unite pro-life women and men to celebrate, collaborate, and strategize for the protection of preborn children and to make abortion unthinkable in our culture.

The conference will take place at the Capital Hilton in Washington D.C. and Dr. B will be a featured keynote speaker on Saturday, June 28.





Click Here for More Information on Celebrate Life Conference



Make a Gift to Divine Mercy Care

DMC Welcomes Donations of New Baby Gift Basket Items

Divine Mercy Care provides infant gift baskets for patient in need at Tepeyac OB/GYN. Each basket has approximately \$200 in items such as diapers, baby clothing, blankets, bottles, and grooming kits. If you



would like to plan a baby shower or donate baby items, please contact us at: info@divinemercycare.org

Click Here to View Baby Basket Item List



Accepting New Patients!
Please call 703-273-9440 for an appointment

Divine Mercy Care | 4001 Fair Ridge Drive Suite 305 | Fairfax, VA 22033 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!